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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
12th April 2021

After all the cancellations this last year we are delighted to be able to give your child the opportunity to be involved in an innovative new dance project next term!
‘Moving Appearances’ has been devised by Sam Moss, local Dance Artist. This intergenerational project will create a short film ‘Dance Under Suffolk Skies’ interweaving movement from 6 groups with whom Sam will work separately. She has successfully secured additional funding to work with a professional film maker, composer and dramaturg (story advisor). 

 

Over the last few years the school has worked with Sam and 3 other schools to develop wonderfully creative and impressive performances at Jerwood DanceHouse (DanceEast). The audiences have loved them and the children have grown in wonderful ways through their experience. However, another of these has proved impossible this year due to the pandemic. So, this project will provide a similar opportunity in a Covid safe way.  

 

Moving Appearances is inspired by the stunning book ‘The Lost Words’ and will encourage the children to notice the natural world around them, enjoy and appreciate time outside and away from screens. 

 

All the rehearsals and filming will take place both inside (at the village hall) and outside (in the local environment) during school hours, between April and early June.

You and your family will be invited to a special premiere event to screen the film and accompanying short documentary on:  

Wed 22 Sept               Ipswich Film Theatre (time tbc) 

            Sun 26 Sept, 3pm        The Riverside Theatre, Woodbridge 

Should this be impossible due to Covid regulations, there will be an online premiere event.  

 

Some costume elements will be provided. However, we will request other items such as leggings /trousers and black plimsolls or lightweight black trainers from home.  

 

Please complete and return the Film and Photographic Consent form (sent in a separate email and as a paper copy) by Monday 26 April and take a moment to look at Sam’s Project Overview (attached) for more details. 
 

We can be available to talk to you about the project should you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Kelly and Hetty
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